
Title: Misinformation Published in the Korean Online Media "THEELEC” 

 

 

An article dated today in the Korean online media "THEELEC" states that our company 

is in the process of selling its management rights. This news, however, has no factual 

basis. 

 

We have not been interviewed by "THEELEC" regarding this matter, and today we are 

making a severe protest, demanding that the article be corrected and asking for 

confirmation as to how this misinformation came to be. 


